
POINT ASSOCIATION BULLETIN
July 31, 1957
       *  * '     *   

General Membership Meeting
Wednesday, July 31, 1957
Chamber of Commerce

TIME - 8:00 PM
Speaker - Mr. Lochlan Blair 

Subject - Advantages and disadvan­
tages of an ordinance governing de­
molition or substantial alteration
of homes built prior to 1840.

ALSO
Report from Mrs. Arnold on "Old

Port Day !
PLAN TO ATTEND AND BRING YOUR 

FRIENDS

VERY SUCCESSFUL OLD PORT DAY
Mrs. Arnold reported at the July 
Board Meeting that Old Port Day was 
a tremendous financial success. A
profit of approximately $1500.00 
was realized.
This is the time for all Point Mem­
bers to be thinking of future plans 
for "other" "Old Port Days" which 
can be just as successful as this 
one.
The entire Point Association is 
most grateful to Mrs. Arnold and 
her excellent committee for giving 
us such a successful "Day" and we
are also very grateful to all the 
other Newporters who helped to make 
it such a success.

October Elections'.
Election of new offioer^'w'ili 'be 
coming up in October. If the 
general membership has any sugges­
tions, please contact the nomina­
ting committee:

Mrs. Harold Watson 
Mrs. Henry Eccles 
Mr. Janus Luth 
Mr, William Fullerton 
Mrs. Edwin Brownell

SPECIAL NOTICE TO POINTERS
As members of the Point Associa­
tion, remember that it is impor­
tant to attend ill meetings.
The success of bhe Associa tion 
depends on your cooperation as 
well as your financial contri­
bution.
If members attend meetings re­
gularly, give suggestions freely, 
and offer constructive criticism, 
the Point Association will devel­
op into a vital and effective 
organization.
Mr. S. Joseph Weaver, President, 
wants all members to feel wel-  ̂
come to Board Meetings which are 
held at 67 Second Street at 7:30 
PM, the third Friday of each 
month. - -

Editors: Marianne MacLeod 
Sara W. Weiss


